
FILED 6/26/2019 

State of Florida 

DOCUMENT NO. 05189-2019 
FPSC- COMMISSION CLERK 

DATE: 

TO: 

FROM: 

RE: 

June 26, 2019 

Public Service Commission 
CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE C ENTER • 2540 SHUMARD OAK BOULEVARD 

T ALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-0850 

-M-E-M-0-R-A-N-D-U-M-

Adam J. Teitzman, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 
\.)IJ.· 

Devlin Higgins, Public Utility Analyst IV, Division of Economics 

Docket No. 201901 07 -EI - Petition by Tampa Electric Company for Approval of 
Commencement Date for Depreciation of AMI Assets 

Would you be so kind as to include the attached document titled: "Staff Correspondence with the 
Federal Executive Agencies" to the docket file. Thank you very much. 

,-..;, 
C.> :Jj 
~ ... " n r, - ... . 

! 
~ !TJ 

-- ~ N < 
r- : .,; 0'\ rn . ., 

? ' . -' ') -o .... , __ 
::: ., ..,., 

- ~ -o 
(f) 

N (1 
0 



Devlin Higgins 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 

Subject: 

Suzanne, 

JERNIGAN, THOMAS A GS-14 USAF AFMC AFCEC/JA <thomas.jernigan.3@us.af.mil> 

Wednesday, June 26, 2019 9:50AM 

Suzanne Brownless 

'J. Wahlen'; 'Jim Beasley'; 'Schef Wright'; 'Jon Moyie'; kwiseman@andrewskurth.com; 

Devlin Higgins 
RE: Docket 20190107-EI- TECO AMI 

That is correct the FEA will not be taking a position on this issue in this docket. 

v/r 
Drew 

DREW JERNIGAN, USAF 

Litigation Attorney, GS-14, AFCEC/JA- Utility Law Field Support Center 

139 Barnes Dr 

Tyndall AFB, FL 32403-5317 

DSN: 523-6663 

COMM: 850-283-6663 

I.! 

This e-mail and any attachments is legally privileged attorney work product or information protected under the 

attorney-client privilege, both of which are protected from disclosure under the Freedom of Information Act, 5 USC 552. 

Do not release to unauthorized persons. If you are not the intended recipient of this information, please notify us 

immediately by return e-mail and then delete all copies of this message. 

THIS EMAIL CONTAINS INFORMATION PROTECTED FROM DISCLOSURE UNDER THE FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT, 5 

usc 552. 

From: Suzanne Brownless <SBrownle@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Sent: Wednesday, June 26, 2019 7:36AM 

To: JERNIGAN, THOMAS A GS-14 USAF AFMC AFCEC/JA <thomas.jernigan.3@us.af.mil> 

Cc: 'J. Wahlen' <jwahlen@ausley.com>; 'Jim Beasley' <jbeasley@ausley.com>; 'Schef Wright' <schef@gbwlegal.com>; 

'Jon Moyie' <jmoyle@moylelaw.com>; kwiseman@andrewskurth.com; Devlin Higgins <DHIGGINS@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Subject: [Non-DoD Source] Docket 20190107-EI- TECO AMI 

Importance: High 

Mr. Jernigan: Thanks for talking with me yesterday about TECO's request to change its accounting treatment for AMI 

meters (Docket No. 20190107-EI). As I understand our conversation, FEA will take no position on TECO's request. I 

would appreciate it if you could confirm that position. We are trying to bring this up at the August 61
h agenda 

conference and appreciate your help. 

Best, 
Suzanne 

Suzanne Brownless 

Senior Attorney 

Florida Public Service Commission 

2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
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Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

Phone: (850) 413-6218 

FAX: (850) 413-6219 

Email: sbrownle@psc.state.fl.us 
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